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Traub Lieberman Donates Office Furniture 
to Dunbar Vocational Career Academy in 
Chicago
Related Attorneys: Brandt W. Allen

In October, Traub Lieberman’s Chicago Office moved to a new location at 71 S. Wacker Drive. In conjunction with this move, 

the Chicago office was pleased to donate furniture from the prior space to the Dunbar Vocational Career Academy (DVCA) in 

Chicago, an organization that provides academic and vocational programs designed to prepare well-rounded students for 

rigorous post-secondary educational experiences and the world of work. 

The arrangements for the donation were made by Partner Brandt Allen, pictured below with DVCA Principal, Gerald Morrow, 

and Director of School Culture, Marva Nichols-Griffin.

The firm is proud to support the mission of Dunbar Vocational Career Academy through this donation. To learn more, please 

visit the DVCA website.
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